
Jim, 
  
A BIG thank you to you and the supporting staff for this weeks trip.  I talked to 
my father (Leon) last night and he told me about the wonderful time he had and 
the great job you all did.  He stopped when he tried to tell me about the reception 
when you got back to Mosinee, but he still couldn’t talk about it. 
  
I regret not being able to share part of this with him, but will make sure that more 
have the opportunity to go. 
  
Thanks again for everything you do these deserving vets!!! 
  
Gordy Vytlaci l  
  
Fort Mill, SC 29715 


